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September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Essex Outdoor Centre, Bradwell on Sea 
 
We are excited to let you know that we have booked the Essex Outdoors Centre in Bradwell on Sea, for the pupils 
in Year 6. Residential trips help promote independence in primary school pupils before they move onto the next 
stage of their educational journey.  The trip will run from Wednesday 12th June to Friday 14th June. 
 
Whilst at Bradwell on Sea, the children will take part in various outdoor activities, providing them with new 
experiences whilst developing their social skills and collaboration when working in teams. Activities may include 
sailing, crabbing, archery, power kiting and various team challenges (all children will have appropriate safety 
equipment).  All activities, although adventurous, are educational, safe and delivered by competent, qualified 
instructors. Members of the school staff will be with the children at all times and supervise all activities.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £220 and this will include transportation, accommodation, catering and all activities. The 
children will not need to bring any money.  
 
A place for your child on this trip will only be reserved with a £40 deposit. We will start collecting these deposits from 
Monday 2nd October 2023 at the office.  The deposit will need to be paid in cash, but all other payments can be 
made through ParentPay. 
 
Once a place has been secured for your child, you will need to make the following payments by the due date: 
£60.00 to be paid on or before the 1st November 2023 
£60.00 to be paid on or before the 1st February 2024 
£60.00 to be paid on or before the 1st May 2024 
(You can pay monthly or weekly using ParentPay. Minimum payment is £10.00) 
Failure to pay on time will result in your child’s place being withdrawn.  

 
Please complete the slip below and bring it to the main office from Monday 2nd October along with the £40 cash 
deposit.  We cannot take any bookings before 8:00am on this day.  We have plenty of spaces, so you do not need 
to start queuing at 6am! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs T Gravely 

 

 
 
Essex Outdoor Residential Trips – 12th June to 14th June 2024 
 
 
 
Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………………..…  Class: ………...……………. 
 
I/We wish to secure a place for my/our child for the residential trip and enclose a non-returnable deposit of £40.00. 
 
 
 
Signed: ………………………..………………….……………..  Parent/Carer  Dated: ……………………… 


